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To:   Peter Hays  
From: Eric Scott  
Date:  April 10, 2023 
Re: Summary of Second Adequacy Response Review – Section 07 Exhibit G Water Information; 

provided April 7, 2023   
 

This memo is in response to the information provided in the Response to “2nd Adequacy 
Response Comments for the Martin Marietta Materials, Inc., Windsor East Mine...”, as well as 
the revised Exhibit G submittal, both dated April 3, 2023, and received by DRMS on April 7, 
2023, via email. 
 
The above referenced submittals, in addition to the prior responses provided by the applicant, 
sufficiently address all the Exhibit G and groundwater related adequacy issues noted in the prior 
two adequacy reviews.  I have no further questions for the applicant to address at this time.   
 
Please let me know if you have any questions regarding my review. 
 

 
 


